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END OF ICE SEASON

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that Ice Season 2018-2019 for the Delaware
Bay Captain of the Port Zone has officially ended.

Questions regarding the content of this bulletin should be directed to the Waterways Management staff at (215)
271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

S. E. ANDERSON
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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